
North Birmingham Academy
Expansion Public Consultation

Public consultation event:  
Wednesday 12th October 2022 
from 3.30pm to 6.30pm

Or email your views to 

NBA.ExpansionEnquiries@E-ACT.org.uk

To see the proposals please come along on Wednesday 

or visit https://northbirminghamacademy.e-act.org.uk/proposed-
expansion-of-north-birmingham-academy/

Meet the team, 
learn about the plans
and have your say on the proposals


